
May 2021 - Technology Security Tip 
 
KnowBe4 Security Course 
As we come out of the dark tunnel of the past year, many of you may be looking to add staff to 
your parish and/or school. It is a good idea for your staff to be aware of the cyber dangers that 
are one click away on a computer or other smart device. We have access to a FREE 
Home Internet Security Course that is available to you, your staff, or anyone else that may 
benefit from it. 
 
The video uses real-life examples to show the dangers of the Internet and what you need to do to 
stay safe. Each section has a live demonstration showing how the "bad guys" take advantage of 
unsuspecting users and finishes up with a “security check” quiz at the end. 
 
To get started using the Home course, click this link: https://www.knowbe4.com/homecourse 
Enter the password "homecourse" (without quotes), then click Submit. 
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